Delaware Valley School District

DR. BRIAN BLAUM, SUPERINTENDENT

Administrative Offices - 236 Route 6 & 209 - Milford, PA 18337 (570) 296-1804 (570) 296-3172 (Fax)

Dear Delaware Valley Community,

It is with profound sadness that I write to you about the passing of a DVHS student, Junior Riley Krick. Our condolences, thoughts, and most especially sympathy go out to his family and friends. During this time, as the school community processes this sad news and copes with grief, please know that we will have support available for our students, families, and staff. If your child needs to speak to someone, we will have additional counselors available throughout the week. If you feel that your child is having difficulty understanding this tragedy, we encourage you to discuss their thoughts and feelings with them.

Starting tomorrow, we will have grief counselors available for our students. Information on accessing these supports, as well as any additional resources, will be posted on Schoology as soon as they become available. Our hope is that members of our school community can support each other through this terrible tragedy.

Sincerely,

Brian Blaum

Brian Blaum, Ph. D. Superintendent